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     29-06-2016
To
Shri P K Mahapatra Ji.
General Manager (Admn & HR)
Calcutta Telephones
Kolkata

         Sub: Welcoming to the Post of GM(Admn&HR) on behalf of Executive Pensioners 
                  of Calcutta Telephones.     
Dear Sir,

At the outset we extend our hearty welcome to you to the city of Kolkata and to the prestigious and challenging post of GM(Admn&HR) Calcutta Telephones. Although retired, still we assure our fullest cooperation for improvement of BSNL services in whatever way you may desire from us.

Sir, total number of BSNL pensioners in Calcutta Telephones is 8000 plus which is almost equal to the number of serving employees. Medical Facilities of these pensioners are fully dependent on Calcutta Telephones management. But we are sorry to point out that our medical bills for outdoor as well as indoor are extremely neglected. Those are being kept pending for months together and sometimes for years together by some areas.

Same is the situation for Indoor treatment. Only one or two hospitals are there which offers cashless treatment. As a result we have to take treatment on payment basis, bills of which are kept pending for years and settled whimsically with huge curtailments.

Sir, today while welcoming you, we shall not burden you with many problems but shall request you to grant a meeting at your convenience for discussing this vital issue and settlement thereof. We shall communicate you all the past happenings and present situation of pensioners subsequently.
Pensioners of Calcutta Telephones are confident that under your able leadership, their age old problems will be solved.
With kind regards,




Yours Faithfully

(Sitanshu Sarkar)
Circle Secretary
9433098414
Same letter was addressed to New CGM also on same date.
